
In light of the COVID-19 pandemic,
Norfolk City Council has approved the

following tax payment extensions.

If due in April, May or June 2020 –
City Treasurer will NOT assess late
fee penalty and interest for 60 days.

Continue to file these taxes as you
normally would, even if payment is
not possible for 60 days.

 

PROVIDING  TAX  RELIEF

MEAL TAXES, ADMISSIONS TAXES,
OCCUPANCY TAXES &
TRANSIENT OCCUPANCY TAXES

BUSINESS PERSONAL PROPERTY,
PERSONAL PROPERTY &
REAL ESTATE TAXES

These bills are due June 5, but
taxpayers have until August 1 to pay
in full without accruing penalty and
interest.

Taxpayers have the option make
partial payments by mailing a check
to the address on the bill.

 

ONLINE CONVENIENCE FEES WAIVED
UNTIL JUNE 30

A taxpayer can make payments
online without an additional charge
for credit cards or e-check payments.

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES FOR
BUSINESSES & RESIDENTS

Businesses:
www.norfolkdevelopment.com/covid
-19-updates-for-norfolk-businesses

Residents:
www.norfolk.gov/4859/Frequently-
Asked-Questions

 


